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SUBJECT: Update on the Inter Regional Participation Process   

DATE: October 19, 2007 

 

At the September 17th TAG meeting, we discussed the newly proposed Inter Regional 

Participation Process. This Inter Regional Participation Process was also discussed at the recent 

FERC Technical Conference on October 1st. In response to those discussions, the participating 

Transmission Providers are working on creating an updated draft based on the comments 

received at the conference as well as written comments received following the October 1st 

Technical Conference. The Transmission Providers plan to issue a second draft to the TAG and 

other interested stakeholders on October 31st.  

The Transmission Providers will host a stakeholder call on November 13th to review the updated 

draft and solicit stakeholder’s feedback.  The call will be from 10am-noon (eastern).  The dial in 

information for the call is as follows:  

Dial in #: 1-888-654-2663  

Access code #: 4174107  

The participating Transmission Providers encourage you to participate on the call and provide 

them your comments on this important subject.  

If you are no longer interested in participating in the NCTPC process and wish to be removed 

from the TAG distribution list, please use the Contact Information feature on the website 

(www.nctpc.org/nctpc) to let us know and we will remove you from the list. 

 

I welcome your continued participation in the NCTPC TAG. 

 

        Rich Wodyka 


